
	

Zac	Cowan	--	Tournament	Director	--	(907)	262-5270	–	zcowan@pga.com	
Kathy	Gensel	–	Foundation	Director	–	(907)	714-4626	–	kgensel@cpgh.org	

	

	
	

2016	Kenai	Peninsula	Open	
August	27th	and	28th,	2016	

Birch	Ridge	Golf	Course	
Soldotna,	Alaska	

	
The	Kenai	Peninsula	Open	is	teaming	with	the	Central	Peninsula	
Health	Foundation	to	raise	money	for	the	local	Prostate	&	Breast	

Cancer	Funds.	This	money	stays	right	here	on	the	Kenai	Peninsula	to	
help	our	friends	and	neighbors.	

	
If	you’re	interested	in	playing,	registration	forms	are	available	at	Birch	Ridge	Golf	Course	or	go	

to	www.givingheals.org	for	a	packet.	
If	you	would	like	to	be	a	Kenai	Peninsula	Open	Sponsor	to	help	two	great	local	causes,	

please	see	the	Sponsorship	form	in	this	packet.	
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